
17 April 2025 

8 APRIL 2025: OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 

In your email dated 8 April 2025 you requested the following information under the 
Official Information Act 1982 (OIA): 

1. I am after any materials that pertain to the Minecraft application for the screen
production rebate.

This information is being withheld in full under the following sections of the OIA: 

• Section 9(2)(b)(ii): to protect information where the making available of the
information would be likely unreasonably to prejudice the commercial position of
the person who supplied or who is the subject of the information.

• Section 9(2)(ba)(i): to protect information which is subject to an obligation of
confidence where the making available of the information would be likely to
prejudice the supply of similar information, or information from the same source,
and it is in the public interest that such information should continue to be supplied.

We may publish this letter (with your personal information removed) on the NZFC website. 

Please be aware that you have the right, by way of complaint to an Ombudsman under 
section 28(3) of the OIA to seek an investigation and review of our response.  

Yours sincerely 

Tayla Hancock 
Senior Advisor, Policy and Performance 
New Zealand Film Commission  


